
Outboard  is  open  again  for
the summer

After  a  short  winter  break,
Buzzworks  has  announced  the
reopening  of  its  dog-friendly
summer hotspot, Outboard by Scotts
in South Queensferry on Friday.
Outboard is next door to Scotts Bar & Restaurant at Port Edgar
Marina in a picturesque marina setting and is actively seeking
to recruit new members of staff to a larger team help out
during the season.

With industry-leading benefits for its senior positions and
teams, including competitive rates of pay, ongoing training
and  development,  career  progression,  flexible  working  and
health and wellbeing incentives, there is also a range of
opportunities on offer at Buzzworks, which was recently named
once again in the Top 100 places to Work in the UK. 

From Friday, March 22, between 8.30am and 5.00pm, customers
can once again enjoy the hospitality and the views that have
made Outboard popular with locals and tourists.

Guests  will  be  able  to  enjoy  a  new  menu  with  beers  and
cocktails, hopefully during some long sunny summer evenings
ahead. 

Reece  Wood,  Operations  Manager  at  Buzzworks  said:  “We’re
excited to kick off another fantastic season at Outboard. Our
team has been hard at work preparing for the reopening, and we
can’t  wait  to  welcome  back  familiar  faces  and  introduce
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newcomers to our unique dining experience.”

The venue will be open seven days over the Easter holidays and
from  then  every  Wednesday-Sunday.  Its  extensive  menu  will
feature everything from breakfast rolls to an all day menu
featuring  bubble  fish  &  chips,  chicken  tempura,  a  hearty
selection of burger buns, salad bowls, as well as toasties and
homemade traybakes.

With a reputation as a family-friendly establishment, Outboard
invites guests to bring along dogs.

Reece said: “We’re gearing up for an exciting season ahead at
Outboard, and we’re searching for passionate individuals to
join our crew.

“If you’re ready to dive into a rewarding opportunity, we’d
love to have you on board. Spread the word to friends and
family – we’re ready to welcome new faces to our team as we
prepare to wow guests over the sunnier seasons.”

The team behind Buzzworks, which has been named in the Best
Companies to Work for List consistently over the past few
years,  is  looking  forward  to  another  fantastic  season  of
serving up superb food and drink to customers in Outboard.

If you or anyone you know is interested in working at Scotts –
or any of Buzzworks’ other venues across Scotland – please
visit  www.buzzworksholdings.com/careers,  check  out
the Buzzworks People Facebook, Instagram or LinkedIn pages to
find  out  more  or  apply  with  your  CV
to  people@buzzworksholdings.com
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Doggy food menu and delicious treats available at Outboard.
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